Kilbarchan Primary School Primary 7 Trip Ardentinny Outdoor Education Centre 15 September – 18 September 2020



Dear Parents/Carers

Trip Cancelled

Due to Covid -19 Adrentinny have informed the school today that there will be no residential trips happening at the centre until 2021. This is also in line with Scottish Government Guide and Local Authority Guidance.

Refunds for money that has already been paid will be processed in due course.

landam

We are of course, monitoring the situation and will inform our Primary 7 pupils and their families when guidance changes.

Yours faithfully

Fiona MacKenzie Headteacher

Kilbarchan Primary School
Primary 7 Trip
Ardentinny Outdoor Education Centre
15 September – 18 September 2020



Dear Parents/Carers

Trip Cancelled

Due to Covid -19 Adrentinny have informed the school today that there will be no residential trips happening at the centre until 2021. This is also in line with Scottish Government Guide and Local Authority Guidance.

Refunds for money that has already been paid will be processed in due course.

We are of course, monitoring the situation and will inform our Primary 7 pupils and their families when guidance changes.

Yours faithfully

Mullim

Fiona MacKenzie Headteacher